
Kingsley Players Committee Meeting 26th August 2018 
 

1) Those present:- Malcolm, Arnold, Sue E, Jo, Jake, Colin 
 

2) Apologies:- Audrey, Sue C, Lynn, Mary 
 

3) Minutes of last meeting – Accepted 
 

4) Matters arising:- Database.  The missing names from our new database of those who 
have agreed to receive e-mails was discussed and it was agreed that we should 
circulate this list so that committee members could approach people that we know 
are still involved or should receive information. 
 

5) Treasurer’s report – Current a/c balance £2028.82 ( of which Youth a/c £1362.41).  
Saver a/c £12318.89.  Online banking – Jo is in the process of trying to set this up 
with Nat West.  Not as easy as you might think for a society.  Agreed that Chairman 
will have access to monitor activity but not the ability to move any money. 
 

6) Next Production – October Pride and Prejudice – Rehearsals start this Sunday 2nd 
September.  Wardrobe has borrowed a large number of costumes from Harlequins.  
Our thanks go to them and for the ongoing reciprocal agreement to borrow costumes 
and props but the committee agreed that, in view of the large number this time and 
the huge saving in cost, we should make a donation of £250 to Harlequins this time 
by way of thanks.  Box office is open and tickets already being sold. 
 

7) Future Productions – January “Dr. Doolittle” -Lynn.  Jo has DVD which she will pass to 
Arnold so that he can start looking at the music involved. 
 
                                   -April – Lynn to submit a proposal form for her play about the      
                                                 Peterloo massacre 
 

- May – James and the Giant Peach – Jake 
- October – How the other half loves – Malcolm 
- January 2019 – Jack and the Beanstalk? 

 
8) Youth Theatre – we have a new leader Beth.  7 workshops planned starting on 

September 23rd, all on Sunday’s 10-12noon at the rate of 2 per month.  Start 
rehearsals for the Remembrance play this Sunday.  Jake reported that numbers are a 
little bit disappointing at the workshops.  Colin suggested giving an award to the best 
attender for their commitment.  This idea will be discussed with the leaders. 

 
9) Allo Allo – Malcolm reported that after this November, demand is starting to slow 

down.  Only 2 bookings so far for March 2019.  Is this a sign that the show is nearing 
the end of it’s glorious run?   Carlo and Simon will be replacing Neil and Phil. 
 



10) Capital Expenditure – Awaiting information on which projector to choose. 
 

11) Notice Board – The board outside the school now stands in splendid isolation 
since the Parish Council have relocated the village board on the wall of the new Co-
op. It was agreed that we should leave ours where it is for now but the Chairman 
would make enquires with the Co-op and the Garage about possible locations for the 
future. 
 

12) Remembrance Celebrations – A timetable has been produced which includes 
the Youth Theatre play and a singalong in the Pub.  The next planning meeting is 
scheduled for 2nd September at 6pm in St. John’s Church hall.  Jake will be attending 
on our behalf. 
 

13) Any other business – Nothing further 
 

14) Date of next meeting – Tuesday 25th September at 7.15pm. In the Red Bull.                                                                     


